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Semester Exams 
Semester exams will NOT take place this year. We will follow our regular bell schedules through 
the entire first semester, which ends on Friday, January 15, 2021. There will be NO special 
Exam Schedule! Individual teachers will determine their own method and timeframe for 
assessing student learning during the first semester -- projects, tests, etc., just like they do 
throughout the school year. Regardless of the format each teacher chooses, we will NOT be 
administering "exams," and these assessments should NOT create additional stress for our 
students OR our staff (at least not any more than what might be created for a regular classroom 
assessment/project)! 
 
School Nurse 
Did you know we have a school nurse this year?! Please welcome Mrs. Erica Feller RN to 
Arlington School! Students who are not feeling well while at school or who have minor injuries 
needing medical attention can find her in the office across from the high school library on the 
first floor. Mrs. Feller is ​excited to be back in the halls of Arlington School and looks forward to 
keeping students safe and healthy! Parents, if you have any questions for Erica, please contact 
her at school at Extension 133. 
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 
This year there will be no special night for parent-teacher conferences. Instead, parents are 
encouraged to contact any teacher (or group of teachers) to request and schedule a conference 
at any point in the school year, not just at specific dates. If you would like to meet with an 
individual teacher, please contact that teacher through email or by calling the school. If you 
would like to meet with a group of teachers, please contact Mrs. MaryBeth Hutcheson, School 
Counselor, at ​HutchesonM@arlingtonlocal.org​ or by calling her at school at Extension 250. 
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